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6 February, 2018 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

 

Please find below, correspondence from Stuart Ayres MP regarding the Active Kids voucher.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Donna McFadzean 
Principal 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I want every school-aged child to be able to get active and lead healthy lifestyles. Active kids 
are happy kids and participating in regular sport and active recreation helps lower the risk of 
childhood obesity. 
 
I am delighted to confirm that from 31 January 2018, every parent with a school-aged child in 
New South Wales is eligible for the NSW Government’s $100 Active Kids program, which 
will help families cover the cost of participating in sport and other approved physical activity 
programs. 
 
Parents can claim their Active Kids voucher at www.sport.nsw.gov.au/activekids. Your $100 
voucher for every child can then be provided to any approved sport or physical activity 
organisation to receive up to $100 off your registration fees. 
 
These activities could include traditional sport such as netball, football or cricket; as well as 
other fitness or physical activities such as swimming classes or dance. The voucher will not 
be means-tested and is available to every school-child wanting to get active. 
 
If you would like to know more, please email penrith@parliament.nsw.gov.au and write 
‘Active Kids’ in the subject line and we’ll send you information on how to get access to the 
voucher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stuart Ayres MP 
Member for Penrith 
Minister for Western Sydney 
Minister for WestConnex 
Minister for Sport 
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